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Atlanta Specialty Plant Provides Boxes for Peace on the Move
August 26, 2015

This past year, PCA’s specialty plant in Atlanta 
contributed to a local non-profi t organization, 
Peace on the Move, by supplying boxes for 
their mobile food pantry. The pantry provides 
food to low-income families in the DeKalb 
County, Georgia, area.

As part of the plant’s community outreach 
initiative, 30 PCA employees gathered to 
distribute over 1,500 tote boxes at a one-day 
volunteer event.

In addition to their mobile food pantry, Peace 
on the Move offers several programs — such 
as a recovery work program, a foster parent 
training program and a men’s transitional home — to aid those in need.

To learn more about Peace on the Move and what you can do to help, please visit their 
website at www.peaceotm.org.

PCA Atlanta team members and their families assist 
with Peace on the Move’s volunteer event.


